Vice President’s Report
November 2016

First, | would like to thank the HGMC Board for the vote of confidence to appoint me
your vice-president. It is an unprecedented move on your part to elect a woman as an
officer of the organization but | will promise to represent the best of HGMC both within
the organization, as well as outside the organization, working with the public.

In early October, | met with Aaron to go over items to be completed for both the
fundraiser and the monthly meeting. Aaron and | both agreed to meet and stay in
contact as often as our schedules allow.

| took part in the annual Halloween fundraiser collecting donations at the door and
carved a ghoul pumpkin for the refreshment table.

| suggested two initiatives to be implemented:

A proactive community contact letter to go out to various organizations that have
contacted us in the past to sing for events. | am suggesting that we list items that we
will need to have in place in order for us to be able to accept the request. This will
include lead time and what Adam considers necessary.

| also suggested a grant writing committee. Ted has volunteered and | also will
volunteer. Jeff has offered to mentor us through the process.

Respectfully submitted,
Marlene Kanuck



